
Sayyid Al-Hakeem warns against regional-broad conflict, condemns systematic
bombing targeting displaced civilian’s last haven, Rafah

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the Ambassador of the People's

Republic of Bangladesh, His Excellency Md. Fazlul Bari, discussed the interrelationship between

the two countries, in addition to the developments in the region, especially in Gaza on

12/2/2024. His Eminence stressed the importance of ending the war on Gaza and warned against

conflict going on a larger scale in the region as a result of the silence toward the genocide

and violating all values and international laws and principles. Condemning the systematic

targeting of Rafah as it’s the last haven for displaced civilians. H.E. affirmed the importance

of unified positions concerning Islamic causes.


